
Public Information Meeting for the Jointly 
Developed Voluntary Integrated 

Management Plan for the Lower Elkhorn 
NRD and Nebraska Department of 

Natural Resources  
August 9, 2018; 6:00 PM 

Lower Elkhorn NRD 
1508 Square Turn Blvd, Norfolk, NE 68701 

Meeting Objective 
The public meeting is to inform the public about the background, development process, 
implementation, and what having a Voluntary Integrated Management Plan (IMP) means for 
water quantity management in the LENRD.  

Agenda 
Welcome and Introductions  

o Brian Bruckner, Assistant General Manager, Lower Elkhorn Natural Resources 
District (LENRD)  

o Carrie Wiese, Integrated Water Management Coordinator, Nebraska Department of 
Natural Resources (NeDNR) 

1. Background of Integrated Management Plans  
• Carrie Wiese, NeDNR 

2. The Voluntary IMP Process for LENRD 
• Brian Bruckner, LENRD 

3. Voluntary IMP Highlights 
• Carrie Wiese, NeDNR 

4. Next Steps 
• Brian Bruckner, LENRD 
• Carrie Wiese, NeDNR 

5. Questions/Answers 


	Meeting Objective
	Welcome and Introductions
	1. Background of Integrated Management Plans
	2. The Voluntary IMP Process for LENRD
	3. Voluntary IMP Highlights
	4. Next Steps

